
WAPAKONETA CITY COUNCIL  PUBLIC HEARING        DECEMBER 19, 2022 
 
 
A Public Hearing was called to order on December 19, 2022 for all interested citizens wishing to discuss 
Ordinance 2022-70, Annual Appropriation Ordinance for fiscal year ending December 31, 2023 and 
declaring an emergency. 
 
President Chad Doll called the public hearing to order at 7:15pm on December 19, 2022 with the following 
members present: Ross Kantner, Daniel E. Lee, Brandon Miller, John Sheipline, Terry Campbell and 
Chad Dunlap. Mayor Steve Henderson, Auditor Wilbur Wells and Safety Service Director Michael Brillhart 
were also in attendance. There was 1 visitor present. Law Director Grant Neal was absent. 
 
There were no objections made by the public on Ordinance 2022-70.  
 
Motion by Lee, second by Campbell to adjourn at 7:24pm. Vote – 6 yeas, 0 nays.  
 
 
 
        
President      Clerk of Council 
 
 
 
 
 


